Duke of Connaught Jr. & Sr. P.S. — PRIMARY CHOIR PERMISSION FORM
2017/2018

Hello / Bonjour Families!

Another exciting school year is upon us, and | would like to take this opportunity to invite all students in Grades
2 and 3 to join Duke of Connaught’'s PRIMARY CHOIR. Grade 1 students will have an opportunity to sing
in a choir in January 2018. Singing is fun, and develops many valuable skills in music performance, and
other subject areas, as well as building confidence.

PRIMARY CHOIR REHEARSALS will be EVERY THURSDAY at lunch in Room 203. Students can bring
their lunches and we can eat together in the Music room.

Please make sure your child understands that choir is a commitment — attendance will be taken at all
practices and performances. Poor attendance may result in a student being asked to leave the choir for
another time, so that others on the waiting list can participate. If your child must be absent due to illness,
please send a note to Mr.Caruso, in person, or via the office.

Please sign the permission form below and return it to Mr. Caruso, before the first choir rehearsal

First Rehearsal for PRIMARY CHOIR is: THURSDAY September 14" —11:25 am - 12:25 pm.

Students will be dismissed out through the Woodfield doors, and re-enter the building with their class

when the bell rings.

Sincerely,

Mr. Caruso — Music Teacher

in Room has my

(Print First Name and Last Name) (Number)
permission to join Primary Choir. If my child goes home for lunch regularly, he/she will eat lunch at school that
day in Music Room 203.

I understand that choir is a commitment, and that my child is expected to attend all rehearsals and
performances.

STUDENT’s SIGNATURE:

Parent/Guardian signature:

Contact phone number/email:







